
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
FROM: Josh Finch, City Administrator  
DATE: April 6th, 2023 
RE: Monthly Newsletter 
 

These are some exciting times here in the City of Hillsboro! It is extremely 

encouraging to see the dedication and ongoing efforts of the City Council, 

Commissions, and City Staff come to see completion in many of the projects and 

activities highlighted in this newsletter if anyone has any questions, please feel free to 

contact us at city hall (608)-489-2521. 

Administrator Update: March was an incredibly busy month, but we are pleased to 

announce that so far in 2023 we have secured over $75,000 in grant funding! 

Pool Update: We are hiring! If you know of anyone interested in working at the City 

Pool during the 2023 season, please have them contact City Hall at 608-489-2521 or 

stop in to fill out an application. We are looking to open the  

Police Spotlight: Last month we saw a decent call volume and with it heading to 

spring, we expect that to rise. We conducted interviews and look to hire a new officer 

within the next few weeks. 

Library Spotlight: Crafts for Kids (4-15 years old) 4-6pm Tuesdays, *Apr. 11 painting 
full 2hrs *, May 9; Adult - Matinee Movies 4th Wednesdays 1-3:30pm, Apr. 25, & May 24  
*NEW* Book Club – Wednesdays 1-2pm, Apr. 19 and Jun. 21: Topic; dementia.  
Location - 819 High Avenue, Hillsboro, Wisconsin 54634; Phone (608) 489-2192 • Find 
us on Facebook. 
 

Hillsboro School District Spotlight: Oliver the Musical rehearsals are in full swing. 
The show will be Friday April 28th and Saturday April 29th. 
 
MINUTES FOR BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS: All meeting minutes are uploaded to 

the website upon approval. Please follow the link below for the most updated 

information & meeting minutes: https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes  

Respectfully, 

Josh Finch 

City Administrator- Hillsboro, WI 

https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes

